H

—-Einlay,Tricia.

From: Lawson, Elaine ‘
Sent: . 12 May 2008 11:09 ‘
To: ' Perkins, Roisin

. Subject;. - -FW: OCMO Correspondence = M/0259/2008
Attachments: mm.0259. pdf

i

Roisin - to trim to CSCG - secondary care container ‘as "Response from Prof Savage on
reducing risk of hyponatraemia - undergraduate curriculum - 0CMO/0259/2608" .

Also to keep a copy with 28/07 papers.

e

“----Original Message-----
From: Briscoe, Maura
Sent: @8 May 2008 10:03
T0: Lawson, Elaine

Cc: McMurray, Terry

- Subject: FW: OCMO Correspondence - MM/8259/2008

~Terry to note reply

How are you doing with progressing the relevant actions? Do we need to meet again?

£, Ffor file -

e Original Message----- :

From: _
Sent: 30 April 2008 12:51

To: Briscoe, Maura

Cc: Walsh, Tracey
Subject: OCMO Correspondence - MM/©259/2008

Please see the attached item of Correspondehce that has been assigned to you by the 0ffice of
the Chief Medical Officer

Subject: REDUCING THE RISK OF HYNONATRAEMIA WHEN ADMINISTERING INTRAVENOUS INFUSIONS TO

UHILDREN

A,Action Required: To note

DHSSPS ‘ 330-136-001




Ref: ms/eh

Dr Michael McBride
Chief Medicat Officer
DHSSPS

- Castle Buildings
Stormont Estate
Belfast
BT4 35Q

25 April 2008

Dear Michael

"BT7 1NK

School of Medicine and
Dentistry

Institute of Medical Education

" Queen's University Belfast

73 University Road
Beifast

Tel:
Fax:
www.qub.ac.tk

Re: Reducing the risk of hyponatraemia when administering intravenous infusions to

chiidren

.Recently you wrote to the Medical Schaol in relation to reducing the risk of hyponatraemia when
administering intravenous infusions to children. 1 believe | have previously indicated that there is
a specific session on this topic in the paediatric undergraduate module. Notonly is there a

~ specific session on the topic, but it is emphasised throughout the clinical attachment, and of
course, all paediatric units now have posters clearly displayed in relation to the risk of

hyponatragmia in chifdren.

| wilt copy your letter and my response to Dr Carson, the Head of the Department of Child

Health, in order to re-emphasise the importance of this issue.

1

Yours sincerely

H

et

Professor Maurice Savage

Director of Education

Copy to: Dr D Carson

DHSSPS

330-136-002






